
  
BEULAH UNITED REFORMED CHURCH 

Sunday, 19th March, 2017 
Third Sunday in Lent 

 Today:           10.30am: Worship led by Mrs Vera Ruddock; 
Communion led by Revd. Catherine Reynolds 

  Junior Church 
 Coffee served in Canolfan after service 
 6.00pm: Worship in MWL – Dr Alun Jones 
 7.00pm: Three Choirs Practice 
 7.15pm: Youth Fellowship 
Monday:  10.00am: Miss Tilley’s Community Café  
   2.00pm: Women’s Fellowship    
Wednesday    10.30am: Mid-Week Meeting Point 
       Church Office 
 7.15pm: Lent Study at Beulah 
Saturday: 10.15am: WRB Prayers at Beulah 
 2.00pm for 2.30pm: Transitional Ministry Meeting 

(2) 
Sunday: 10.30am: Revd. Stephen Best; Baptism of Dylan 

Thomas Price   
  Junior Church 
                      Coffee served in Canolfan after service 
 7.00pm: Three Choirs Practice   
 7.15.pm: Youth Fellowship 
 
 
Creche Facilities are available in the Whittaker Lounge at the 

back of the church. 
   

The flowers today are donated by Rhian & Sally Jones and 
arranged by Heather Bishop 

 
Church Secretary: Mrs Louise Morgan: 07773 648730  

 



SPECIAL ANNOUNCEMENTS: 
 Sunday, 19th March, 2017 

It is with great sadness that we announce the death of Mr Dennis Richards. We 
send our deepest sympathies to Janet and all the family and think of them all in 
our prayers. 

  
 
TRANSITIONAL MINISTRY MEETINGS (2): Saturday 25th March, 
14.30-16.30pm (refreshments from 2.00pm). Please see Lesley 
Richards or Eleri John to sign up. 
LENT STUDY SESSIONS:  ‘Meeting Jesus in Mark’: discussions based 
on the book by Marcus J. Borg: 22nd March at Beulah; 29th March at 
City; 5th April at Beulah. All at 7.15pm for 7.30pm. All welcome to attend 
any or all. 
URC ‘BIG DAY OUT’AT WARWICK CASTLE: May 20, suitable for all 
ages. A leaflet is available in the porch, and there is a list to sign if you 
are interested in going - we hope to arrange a coach if there is sufficient 
interest. The ticket price covers entrance to the castle and attractions.  
WHITTAKER LOUNGE: We are seeking two volunteers to join the 
Whittaker Lounge coffee rota on Wednesday mornings, once every five 
weeks. If you are able to help, please contact Christine Pugh on 2075 
4608. Many thanks. 
MR POTATO HEAD: this popular project is back again this year – cost 
per pack is £2 – extra donations to KIN. Ian McDowell will be selling 
packs in Canolfan Foyer after church. 
ALMS BOWL: A reminder that you can save your loose change 
throughout Lent and bring it to church on Easter Sunday morning, 
where it will be collected and sent to Christian Aid. 
SUPPORT FOR ROMANIA: Two vans will leave on April 5 – if you wish 
to donate clothing, nappies, pads, shoes, sheets, blankets or duvet 
covers, please take them to the depot at 17b Llangrannog Rd, 
Llanishen on Monday 20th March, 9.00am – 1pm, or Monday, 27th 
March from 9.00am – 5pm. 
CROSSROADS: please note that the deadline for the April edition of 
Crossroads is next Sunday and Huw Morgan will be editing. 

 


